
Good Afternoon,  
 
Please see the attached documents for the Lincolnshire Youth Commission Service Recruitment.  
 
The commission - made up of 28 young people recruited from across the county – produced a 
valuable report setting out key priorities for young people which identified mental health issues, 
relationship with the police, education on abuse and safety at night. The report, written after 
consultation with 1,300 young people, was presented to more than 100 senior officers from 
councils, Lincolnshire Police and youth workers. 
 
The recruitment has begun for this year’s LYCS, it’s a very exciting  opportunity for the young people 
in our community; to get involved and have a say in the change in which they want to see happen.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me!  
 
Thank you, 
Kind Regards, 

 

Maisie McMahon 
Safer Together Coordinator North and South Kesteven 

 

07500 911 444 
(Limited service – emails preferable)  
 

 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Lincolnshire Police Headquarters | Deepdale Lane | Nettleham | LN2 2LT 

 

www.lincolnshire-pcc.gov.uk   
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